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Celebrating VVCC

     The highlight for me is that I met a new neighbor who only moved in 1 month ago. He & his
family became members without hesitation. He told me about how he likes to serve the special
needs community and has a history of hosting special Olympic-like events and I shared with him
organizations that he might want to connect with. 

     All but 30 minutes later, a representative for another non-profit serving special-needs people
walked in and we had a similar conversation. I was able to introduce them to each other and
they scheduled a meeting for further discussion. If that’s not “neighbors connecting neighbors”
then I’m not sure what is!     - Sarah W

Neighbors Connecting Neighbors

           The Greater Cottonwood Chamber of 
          Commerce joined with members of the
        Verde Village Community Connection
       for a grand re-opening on June 30th. 
      Thanks to all the neighbors who came out 
   for the ribbon cutting, to swim in the pool, 
 to the Luau, and to meet their neighbors!   



General Meeting
Tuesday, August 8th @ 7 PM



General Meeting
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Business Fast

A newsletter is a regularly distributed publication that is generally
about one main topic of interest to its subscribers.

Become a Sustaining Member
Now open to all, not just residents of the Verde Village. 

Online payment available: vvpoa.net/member.

                            VVCC.life

                            info@VVCC.life

                            VVCommunityConnection

                            Verde Village Community

                            VVcommunityinfo

     Members benefit from a community network for enjoying and helping each
other as well as discounts from the VVCC and local businesses. 
     Paying membership fees and volunteering benefit the Verde Village assets
which increases value to all property owners. 
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